## GESCHWISTER-SCHOLL-INSTITUT FÜR POLITISCHE WISSENSCHAFT

DER UNIVERSITÄT MÜNCHEN 8 MÜNCHEN 22, LUDWIGSTRASSE 10

PROF. DR. NIKOLAUS LOBKOWICZ

MÜNCHEN, June 2, 1970
TELEFON 2180 - 80 60

Prof.Dr. Mete Tuncay Idari Ilimler Enstitüsü Siyasal Bilgiler Fakültesi Ankara Üniversitesi

Dear Professor Tuncay,

I apologize that I never replied to your letter of April 15th.

Meanwhile I have forwarded your application with appropriate recommendations to the Alexander von Humboldt Stiftung.

I suppose that they will ask for this and that additional information. As soon as I get a reply, I shall inform you.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Dr. Nikolaus Lobkowicz